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  Origin of the Earth and Moon Alfred E. Ringwood,2012-12-06 Since the
beginning of civilization, the origins of the Earth and Moon have been the
subjects of continuing interest, speculation, and enquiry. These are also
among the most challenging of all scientific problems. They are, perhaps to a
unique degree, interdisciplinary, having attracted the attention of
philosophers, astronomers, mathematicians, geologists, chemists, and
physicists. A large and diverse literature has developed, far beyond the
capacity of individuals to assimilate adequately. Consequently, most of those
who attempt to present review-syntheses in the area tend to reflect the
perspectives of their own particular disciplines. The present author's
approach is that of a geochemist, strongly influenced by the basic phil
osophy of Harold Urey. Whereas most astronomical phenomena are controlled by
gravitational and magnetic fields, and by nuclear interactions, Urey (1952)
emphasized that the formation of the solar system occurred in a pressure-
temperature regime wherein the chemical properties of matter were at least as
important as those of gravitational and magnetic fields. This was the
principal theme of his 1952 book, The Planets, which revolutionized our
approach to this subject. In many subsequent papers, Urey strongly emphasized
the importance of meteorites in providing critical evidence of chemical
conditions in the primordial solar nebula, and of the chemical fractionation
processes which occurred during formation of the terrestrial planets. This
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approach has been followed by most subsequent geochemists and cosmochemists.
  Origin of the Earth and Moon Robin M. Canup,Kevin Righter,2000-11 The age-
old question of how our home planet and its satellite originated has in
recent times undergone a minor revolution. The emergence of the giant impact
theory as the most successful model for the origin of the Moon has been
difficult to reconcile with some aspects of the Earth, and the development of
an integrated model for the origin of the Earth-Moon system has been
difficult for this reason. However, recent technical advances in experimental
and isotopic work, together with intensified interest in the modeling of
planetary dynamics, have produced a wealth of new results requiring a
rethinking of models for the origin of the Earth and Moon. This book is
intended to serve as a resource for those scientists working closely in this
field, while at the same time it provides enough balance and depth to offer
an introduction for students or technically minded general readers. Its
thirty chapters address isotopic and chemical constraints on accretion, the
dynamics of terrestrial planet formation, the impact-triggered formation of
the Earth-Moon system, differentiation of the Earth and Moon, the origin of
terrestrial volatiles, and conditions on the young Earth and Moon. Covering
such subjects as the history and origin of the Moon's orbit, water on the
Earth, and the implications of Earth-Moon interactions for terrestrial
climate and life, the book constitutes a state-of-the-art overview of the
most recent investigations in the field. Although many advances have been
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made in our ability to evaluate competing models of the formation of the
Earth-Moon system, there are still many gaps in our understanding. This book
makes great strides toward closing those gaps by highlighting the extensive
progress that has been made and pointing toward future research.
  Evolving Theories on the Origin of the Moon Warren D. Cummings,2020-10-09
This book follows the development of research on the origin of the Moon from
the late 18th century to the present. By gathering together the major texts,
papers, and events of the time, it provides a thorough chronicle of the
paradigmatic shift in planetary science that arose from the notion that the
Earth-Moon system was formed from two colliding planetary bodies. The book
covers pre-Apollo ideas, the conceptual evolution during and subsequent to
the Apollo explorations of the Moon, and the development of the Earth-Moon
system consensus. A plethora of excerpts from key publications are included
to demonstrate the shift in scientific focus over the centuries. Through its
comprehensive review of lunar science research and literature, this book
shows how new technologies and discoveries catalyzed the community and
revolutionized our understanding of the Moon’s formation.
  Origins of the Earth, Moon, and Life Akio Makishima,2017-01-27 Origins of
the Earth, Moon, and Life in the Solar System: An Interdisciplinary Approach
presents state-of-the-art knowledge that is based on theories, experiments,
observations, calculations, and analytical data from five astro-sciences,
astronomy, astrobiology, astrogeology, astrophysics, and cosmochemistry.
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Beginning with the origin of elements, and moving on to cover the formation
of the early Solar System, the giant impact model of the Earth and Moon, the
oldest records of life, and the possibility of life on other planets in the
Solar System, this interdisciplinary reference provides a complex
understanding of the planets and the formation of life. Synthesizing concepts
from all branches of astro-sciences into one, the book is a valuable
reference for researchers in astrogeology, astrophysics, cosmochemistry,
astrobiology, astronomy, and other space science fields, helping users better
understand the intersection of these sciences. Includes extensive figures and
tables to enhance key concepts Uses callout boxes throughout to provide
context and deeper explanations Presents up-to-date information on the
universe, stars, planets, moons, and life in the solar system Combines
knowledge from the fields of astrogeology, astrophysics, cosmochemistry,
astrobiology, and astronomy, helping readers understand the origins of the
Earth, the moon, and life in our solar system
  Origin of the Moon William K. Hartmann,Roger J. Phillips,G. Jeffrey
Taylor,1986
  Where Did the Moon Come From? Michael Portman,2013-01-01 We see the moon
waxing and waning every month, and we know it controls the tides. However, we
rarely wonder how it got there in the first place and why it continues to
accompany Earth around the sun. Readers will learn some fascinating theories
about the moon's origin and decide for themselves if they agree with the
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current accepted explanation.
  Evolving Theories on the Origin of the Moon Warren D. Cummings,2019-09-25
This book follows the development of research on the origin of the Moon from
the late 18th century to the present. By gathering together the major texts,
papers, and events of the time, it provides a thorough chronicle of the
paradigmatic shift in planetary science that arose from the notion that the
Earth-Moon system was formed from two colliding planetary bodies. The book
covers pre-Apollo ideas, the conceptual evolution during and subsequent to
the Apollo explorations of the Moon, and the development of the Earth-Moon
system consensus. A plethora of excerpts from key publications are included
to demonstrate the shift in scientific focus over the centuries. Through its
comprehensive review of lunar science research and literature, this book
shows how new technologies and discoveries catalyzed the community and
revolutionized our understanding of the Moon’s formation.
  The Moon: Its Past Development and Present Behavior J. H. Tatsch,1974
  The Big Splat, or How Our Moon Came to Be Dana Mackenzie,2008-05-02 The
first popular book to explain the dramatic theory behind the Moon's genesis
This lively science history relates one of the great recent breakthroughs in
planetary astronomy-a successful theory of the birth of the Moon. Science
journalist Dana Mackenzie traces the evolution of this theory, one little
known outside the scientific community: a Mars-sized object collided with
Earth some four billion years ago, and the remains of this colossal
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explosion-the Big Splat-came together to form the Moon. Beginning with
notions of the Moon in ancient cosmologies, Mackenzie relates the fascinating
history of lunar speculation, moving from Galileo and Kepler to George Darwin
(son of Charles) and the Apollo astronauts, whose trips to the lunar surface
helped solve one of the most enigmatic mysteries of the night sky: who hung
the Moon? Dana Mackenzie (Santa Cruz, CA) is a freelance science journalist.
His articles have appeared in such magazines as Science, Discover, American
Scientist, The Sciences, and New Scientist.
  Origin of the Moon. New Concept Erik M. Galimov,Anton M.
Krivtsov,2012-10-01 The origin of the Moon remains an unsolved problem of the
planetary science. Researchers engaged in celestial dynamics, geophysics, and
geochemistry are still discussing various models of creation of our closest
cosmic neighbour. The most popular scenario, the impact hypothesis involving
a collision early in the Earth's history, has been substantially challenged
by the new data. The birth and development of a planet-moon system always
play a role in the formation of an entire planetary system around our Sun or
around another star. This way, the story of our Moon acquires broader
ramifications for one of the hottest topics of the modern scholarship. All
this has motivated the authors of this book to present and compare the
currently discussed theories, and to analyze their advantages and
shortcomings in explaining the experimental data.
  Origin of the Moon: New Data from Old Rocks Bevan French,National
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Aeronautics and Space Administration,2016-05-01
  Lunar Sourcebook Grant Heiken,David Vaniman,Bevan M. French,1991-04-26 The
only work to date to collect data gathered during the American and Soviet
missions in an accessible and complete reference of current scientific and
technical information about the Moon.
  Who Built the Moon? Christopher Knight,Alan Butler,2014-03-11 The authors
of Civilization One return, bringing new evidence about the Moon that will
shake up our world. Christopher Knight and Alan Butler realized that the
ancient system of geometry they presented in their earlier, breakthrough
study works as perfectly for the Moon as it does the Earth. On further
investigation, they found a consistent sequence of beautiful integer numbers
when looking at every major aspect of the Moon--no such pattern emerges for
any other planet or moon in the solar system. In addition, Knight and Butler
discovered that the Moon possesses few or no heavy metals and has no
core—something that should not be possible. Their persuasive conclusion: if
higher life only developed on Earth because the Moon is exactly what it is
and where it is, it becomes unreasonable to cling to the idea that the Moon
is a natural object. The only question that remains is, who built it?
  Moons David A. Rothery,2015 Our solar system contains more moons than
planets. They show astonishing variety, and some look more likely than Mars
to host microbial life. David Rothery describes these fascinating small
worlds, their discovery, names, and what they can tell us about our solar
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system.
  Origin of the Moon Bevan M. French,1972
  The Moon's Face Grove Karl Gilbert,1893
  When The Moon Came L. Mason Jones,2020-05-15 An examination of the
mysteries on the origin of the moon and the many anomalies faced by
scientists and others involved with NASA in trying to understand the earth's
nearest planet.
  Gateway to the Moon Mary Morris,2019-03-12 In 1492, two history-altering
events occurred: the Jews and Muslims of Spain were expelled, and Columbus
set sail for the New World. Many Spanish Jews chose not to flee and instead
became Christian in name only, maintaining their religious traditions in
secret. Among them was Luis de Torres, who accompanied Columbus as an
interpreter. Over the centuries, de Torres’ descendants traveled across North
America, finally settling in the hills of New Mexico. Now, some five hundred
years later, it is in these same hills that Miguel Torres, a young amateur
astronomer, finds himself trying to understand the mystery that surrounds him
and the town he grew up in: Entrada de la Luna, or Gateway to the Moon. Poor
health and poverty are the norm in Entrada, and luck is rare. So when Miguel
sees an ad for a babysitting job in Santa Fe, he jumps at the opportunity.
The family for whom he works, the Rothsteins, are Jewish, and Miguel is
surprised to find many of their customs similar to those his own family kept
but never understood. Braided throughout the present-day narrative are the
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powerful stories of the ancestors of Entrada’s residents, portraying both the
horrors of the Inquisition and the resilience of families. Moving and
unforgettable, Gateway to the Moon beautifully weaves the journeys of the
converso Jews into the larger American story.
  Moon Bernd Brunner,2010-11-18 Using werewolves and Wernher von Braun,
Stonehenge and the sex lives of sea corals, aboriginal myths, and an Anglican
bishop in this new book, the author weaves variegated information into a
glimpse of Earth's closest celestial neighbor, whose mere presence inspires
us to wonder what might be out there. Going beyond the discoveries of
contemporary science, he presents a cultural assessment of our complex
relationship with Earth's lifeless, rocky satellite. As well as offering an
engaging perspective on such age old questions as What would Earth be like
without the moon? he surveys the moon's mythical and religious significance
and provokes existential soul searching through a lunar lens, inquiring,
Forty years ago, the first man put his footprint on the moon. Will we
continue to use it as the screen onto which we cast our hopes and fears?
Drawing on materials from different cultures and epochs, he walks readers
down a moonlit path illuminated by more than seventy-five vintage photographs
and illustrations. From scientific discussions of the moon's origins and its
chronobiological effects on the mating and feeding habits of animals to an
illuminating interpretation of Bishop Francis Godwin's 1638 novel The Man in
the Moone, his interdisciplinary explorations recast a familiar object in an
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original light.
  We Know So Shamefully Little about the Moon Howard Simons,United States.
National Aeronautics and Space Administration,1963
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